
What's Next with the Educational and Facilities Master Plan? 
 
Greetings,  
 
For more than a year we have been working on the Educational and Facilities Master 
Plan (EFMP).  Your feedback throughout this process has been very helpful to us and 
we look forward to your comments on the remaining chapters.  In order to maintain our 
timetable to report to the Board of Trustees, we need to maintain a well-defined 
schedule.    
 
Before you leave for Winter Break, we wanted to share the schedule for review 
and completion of the EFMP. 
 
The Introduction and Chapters 7, 8, and 9 are currently under campus review and 
comments are due no later than Wednesday, January 3, 2018. 
 
An overview of the EFMP will be presented to the Board of Trustees at the Saturday, 
February 3, 2018 Special Board Meeting. 
 
A DRAFT version of the full EFMP document, including the final three chapters focused 
on recommendations, will be made available for campus review on Monday, February 
19, 2018 and comments will be due no later than Tuesday, March 13, 2018. 
 
All faculty and staff are invited to attend a Flex Day Breakout Session entitled "Getting 
to Know the Mt. SAC 2018 Educational and Facilities Master Plan (EFMP)" on Friday, 
February 23, 2018. Click here to register to attend or register directly through the POD 
webpage. 
 
A Student Public Forum will be held on Wednesday, March 14, 2018.  
 
The Board of Trustees will discuss their first read of the EFMP document at the 
Wednesday, March 14, 2018 Board Meeting.  
 
It is anticipated that the Board of Trustees will render final approval of the EFMP at the 
Wednesday, April 11, 2018 Board Meeting. 
 
If you have questions regarding the overall schedule or EFMP document, please 
contact Mika Klein, Sr. Facilities Planner, at x5720 or mikaela.klein@mtsac.edu. 
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